
08/09/2021 

MRS Val Ewen 
2 Iluka RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
valdajewen@gmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Thank you for the DA notice for the Whale Beach Deli building.

I confirm our support of the amended plans. It is clear that the owners have made many 
positive changes to the original plans in response to council and community responses. We are 
excited about the new design which has a wonderful outdoor café space with much safer 
pedestrian access to whale beach.

We hope this is approved quickly by council.

Best
Val and Ron Ewen 

Sent: 8/09/2021 3:32:51 PM
Subject: Online Submission


